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 Carpenter Elementary School





July 18, 2109





Mrs. Newson’s First Grade Class 


� HYPERLINK "http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com" �http://mrsnewsons1stgradeclass.weebly.com�


 























Please join our Carpenter PTA!! Our PTA does SO MUCH to support our Carpenter students and teachers so please consider joining ! Plus if we have the biggest percentage of parents join, we can win the class prize!! We have half of our class so far!





              We are off to a great new school year! In our first week, we have talked about rules that keep us safe at school, and this week will talk about rules for safety on the bus and in our community. We will also be learning about our families and how we work together in our school “family”. The students have enjoyed sharpening their speaking and listening skills as they share  “ME” bags with the class.	


In math we are learning about data collection. We have learned to pose a question, create a graph, and analyze and interpret the data. We will move into making larger numbers (first graders need to know all about numbers to 150), counting on beginning at any number, reading and representing   a number using objects and a ten frame. We have learned how first graders use “math talk” (you will hear about this a lot.) as we talk about “how” we get our answers. We will use a website that you may want to try at home that provides practice using ten Frames. (Ten Frame Illuminations)	


Please join me for our Parent Curriculum night on July 25th.This is for parents ONLY, so please make arrangements for your child for that evening. You can choose one session to attend, either 5:30 -6:15 or 6:20-7:00.  If you are not able to attend, we will send the papers home in your child’s folder. Hope to see you that night!


 Thanks for your generosity and warmth! I am so excited to work with your family and child this year. Please email me anytime and I will try to get back with you that day. We are looking for items to add to our class treasure box, so as you are cleaning out, consider donating to us! Or if you would like to donate small things from the “dollar” bin, we can add those as well. 


    Thanks - Mrs. Newson (� HYPERLINK "mailto:tnewson@wcpss.net" �tnewson@wcpss.net�) 














Writing – We are learning how to write sentences that begin with capital letters, have spaces between words and have punctuation at the end.
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Reminders and dates:


**July 25- Curriculum night for Parents only  (sessions in room 217 at beginning at 5:30)


July 25 – Picture day (order form sent in Blue daily folder Tuesday)





                                        








Math – We are learning about numbers to 120 and how to create and analyze graphs.





Literacy – We are building our comprehension skills by retelling stories using specific ideas from the text.





Social Studies – We are learning about the rules in our classroom, school and community.








